

Warragul Gymnastics Club Inc.

Late pick up Policy

Premise

Due to our child safety policy we must maintain a minimum of 2 coaches in the club if a gymnast is present.

The importance of collecting your children on time is that it allows staff to adhere to this policy at no inconvenience. However, if a child is not picked up on time, 2 coaches are required to stay at the gym, often past their scheduled finish time, to preserve the safety of your child. In addition, children can often feel confused, stressed and apprehensive when they are not picked up on time.

Due to the costs involved when children are not collected punctually we must have fees.

Actions/Fees

Fees (charged at the discretion of management):

1st Offence

Parents/Carers will be contacted, and policy will be highlighted.

Subsequent Offences

Not collected within 15 minutes and no contact from Parent/Carer: \$20

- Every Additional 15 Minutes: \$20

Written: Am 2018 Adopted:2018

Reviewed:09/2018